
 

Roane County Anti-Drug Coalition (RCADC) 
February 14, 2018 

 
Members/Guests Present:  Marilyn Calfee, Terry Stevens, Cathy Day, Jonathan Jones, Nathan Wray, 

Ashley Freeberg, Nancy Steele, Jeanna Steele-Mack, Beth Sams and Sarah Harrison. 

Marilyn called the meeting to order and Sarah introduced Ann Hamlin, the Director of Training and 

Scientific Support for Dispose Rx.   

DisposeRx is a safe drug disposal method with a site-of-use solution for permanent drug removal. The 

company recently announced a collaborative effort with Walmart that includes the distribution of their 

product with all opioid prescriptions in Walmart pharmacies throughout the nation.  Our coalition has 

also partnered with them to distribute and promote the use of DisposeRx in Roane County.  To our 

knowledge, our coalition is the only entity other than Walmart that is distributing the product prior to 

the public release on March 1.  

The slides from the presentation can be found at the link underneath the February meeting minutes on 

our website.  

 

The next Coalition meeting will be held on Wednesday, March 14 at noon at the RCADC office (151 E. 

Race St, Kingston). 


